
UPCOMING WORK IN THE 
CANMORE AREA

November 2024 - January 2025

AltaLink is performing vegetation management work in the Canmore area, including removing 
mature trees that are in danger of falling into power lines, starting in November 2024. 
Removing the potential for trees to contact power lines minimizes wildfire risk and supports 
a safe and reliable power system. During this period, you may see and hear crews working, 
equipment along power line rights-of-way, temporary walking trail diversions and smoke from 
highly controlled burnings. Learn more at AltaLink.ca. 


